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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education

Region XII
Schools Division Office of Tacurong City
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25 March 2025

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
SGOD No. 923 5. 2025

REITERATION OF CAREER GUIDANCE PROGRAM (CGP) CURRICULUM EXITS
TRACKING SYSTEM FOR SCHOOL YEAR 2024-2025 AND CONDUCT OF
LOCALIZED CAREER EXPO

TO: Assistant School Division Superintendent
Chiefs, CID and SGOD
All Public and Private Secondary School Heads
All Guidance Counselors/Designates/Career Advocates
All Grade 12 Section Advisers
This Division

1. Pursuant to DM-OUOPS-2025-10-01059 titled Career Guidance Program (CGP)
Curriculum Exits Tracking System for School Year (S.Y.) 2024-2025 and conduct of
Localized Career Expo, all School Guidance Counselors/Designates, Career Advocates
and Grade 12 Section Advisers with the assistance from the Supreme Secondary Learner
Government (SSLG) Officers and their respective Teacher-Advisers, are enjoined to
inform SHS graduates for SY 2024-2025 to complete the Curriculum Exits Tracking
System via the following link: https://tinyurl.com/CETS-8Y2024-2025 which was
opened on February 26, 2025.

2 Further, in preparation for the National Career Expo (NCEX) 2025, all secondary
schools are encouraged to conduct a Localized Career Expo (LCEx) throughout the
months of March and April 2025 which may include career caravans, career fairs, and
similar activities that provide learners with career guidance and opportunities
highlighting the four curriculum exits such as higher education, employment,
entrepreneurship, and middle level skills development.

3. All Guidance Counselors/Designates/Career Advocates are requested to submit
an After Activity Report including photos or video documentation for the LCEx not later
than April 11, 2025 for consolidation and submission to Regional YFD Coordinator.

4. Expenses in the conduct of the CGP activities will be charged to School MOOE
or any available resources subject to the usual accounting and auditing rules and
regulations.

5. For submission of reports o any questions or clarifications, please contact John
G. Bayugos, PDO I at 09060176863 of john.bavugoswdeped.gov.ph.
6. For the information, guidance and appropriate action of all concerned.
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